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Subject: FW: Markham Tennis Club Bubble

 

From: Y Struyven  
Date: Tuesday, Dec 10, 2019, 12:05 AM 
To: Mayor & Councillors;  Kitteringham, Kimberley, Councillor, Reid McAlpine - Markham 
Subject: Markham Tennis Club Bubble 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Mayor Scarpitti and members of council, 
 
I would like to let be known that I support the city’s proposal to install two bubbles at the Markham Tennis Club with the intention to 
provide an additional indoor tennis facility to its residents.  Please continue to invest in providing more indoor facilities to play this 
amazing sport for all ages.  We need more indoor courts!   This is long overdue and the announcement made this morning is welcome 
news to the very active tennis community in Markham. 
 
Kind regards, 
Yves Struyven 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


